CALL FOR PAPERS
INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF ENGINEERING EDUCATION (1JEE)
SPECIAL ISSUE ON ASSESSMENT

Guest Editor

Gloria Rogers, Rose-Hulman Institute of Technology

Contributions are invited for a special issue of the International Journal of Engineering Education
(IJEE) on the assessment of engineering programs.

Papers submitted should be based on current work and development that reflect the application of
best assessment practices to engineering education. Authors should illustrate how assessment and
evaluation has involved key stakeholders and guided improvements in engineering programs.
Assessment processes that go beyond student/alumni self-report are especially welcome. Articles are
also invited that describe the application of known qualitative and quantitative assessment methods
to the engineering education setting.

Abstracts of no more than 300 words should be forwarded to the guest editor at
gloria.rogers@rose-hulman.edu by no later than December 31. Final manuscripts will be due
April 1, 2001.

Deadline for submission of papers is March 1, 2001. Submissions must be sent
electronically by email attachments in MS Word or RTF format to the guest editor at
gloria.rogers@rose-hulman.edu.

Layout and format should conform to the guidelines given in the IJEE Notes for Contributors
(http://www.ijee.dit.ie/contrib.html).
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